
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS28327 / H0103

Idaho Code was updated in both 2015 and 2019 to allow remote participation in meetings for both profit
corporation shareholders and directors, as well as for non-profit corporation directions. This proposed
legislation updates current law to also allow for members of a non-profit corporation to participate in meetings
by remote communication to the extent authorized by the board of directors.

FISCAL NOTE
There will be no fiscal impact to the General Fund. Non-profit corporation boards of directors who voluntarily
authorize the use of the remote communication may choose to purchase hardware or additional technology to
facilitate remote communication for their membership.

Contact:
Representative Charlie Shepherd
(208) 332-1067

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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